

Assistant Headteachers
Miss G Mason - Head of EYFS & KS1
Mr A Houghton - Head of KS2



Runshaw Avenue Appley Bridge Wigan, WN6 9JP (01257) 253559

3<sup>rd</sup> November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am very excited to inform you about an Anglo-Saxon experience I have organised for Year 5.

A professional actor and lover of History will be coming into school on Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> November for the whole day. He comes in 'role' as a seafarer, a trader, a farmer and a Viking. The pupils will be involved in interactive and hands on activities, presented in a fun style. They will handle artefacts and try on helmets.

To make this day even more fun I would like you to help your child with an inexpensive costume. Attached are some simple ideas for costumes and helmets.

We will be making shields before the visit in school, we will be discouraging any weapons (pupils will be dis-armed at the beginning of the day).

Obviously, the visit is not free, but it does mean we do not have to cost in any transport. We would be grateful if you could contribute £11.00 for the Anglo-Saxon workshop. There is no obligation to contribute and no pupil in the group will be omitted from the workshop, but it will be necessary to have substantial voluntary contributions in order that the visit takes place. However, if insufficient contributions/donations are received by Monday 13<sup>th</sup> November, it may be necessary to cancel the visit.

Thank you for you continued support of Shevington Vale	
--	--

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Boardman Class Teacher

Anglo-Saxon Experience – Wednesday 15 <sup>th</sup> Novem	nber 2017.
I enclose £11.00 (exact money please) to cover the co of the Anglo-Saxon Experience workshop	ost
SignedParent/Carer of	of